
What a fantastic half term of learning finished off with an 
amazing showcase assembly and I still have another one to 
enjoy!  It is great that we can share our work with the 
whole school community and  welcome parents to this.  I 
am sure that the Year 3 assembly will really help get more 
long-life foods in for the school’s foodbank collection! 

This week we also held our parents’ evenings.  We hope you 
found them useful, enabling you to see how your child has 
settled into their learning this term and how we can work 
together during their educational journey.   

 

Thanks again for your support. Enjoy your week 
off.  If you and your family are celebrating Diwali 
over break, may I wish you all a Happy Diwali 
from all at Holbrook school.  I look forward to 
seeing you all back to school on Tuesday 5th November. 

 

Mrs Bills 



25th October 2024 

PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

bring in their PE kits ready for PE on these 

days: 

Mondays SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 3 

Thursdays Reception. Year 4 & 6 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3P Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

Be a good sport! 
 

This week, I have had the privilege of taking the 
Girl’s and Boy’s Year 3 & 4 football teams to   
matches at the AT7 Centre.  While the results may 
not have gone our way at the football, I couldn’t be 
prouder of how the children really showed their 
BEST on the sports field and showed school games 
values and how well they represented our school.  
While it is good to win, it is also easy. Losing with 
good grace yet still being enthusiastic and playing 
as a team is harder, however the team didn’t let 
their heads or spirits drop. 

It was a pleasure to take you all to the matches and 
hopefully with more training and practice next time 
the result might be in our favour. 

Finally, a huge thank you to parents and carers for 
allowing the children to go to these after school 
matches, cheering us on and being the additional 
adult on the minibus so it is possible to go to the 
matches. 

Mr Connolly  

     

Half Term Holiday 
 

The last day of this half term is today:- 

Friday 25th October. 

 

School is then closed for the holidays from    

Monday 28th October 

including Monday 4th November. 

 

School restarts for pupils on 

Tuesday 5th November. 
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